
Year 1 Newsletter – Term 1 

 
WOW, what an amazing start to the new school year. 

The children have returned to school with smiles on 

their faces, a spring in their step and they have 

shown that they are ready to learn. What more could 

we ask for in Year One?  

Homework 

We would like to say a huge well done to the children for continuing their 

learning at home. We have been really impressed with the amount of reading 

and maths practice that the children have been doing at home. Thank you 

parents for your continued support. It is making a huge difference to the 

children’s learning.  

Forest School 

Please remember that the 

children have Forest School every 

Tuesday. We don’t let the rain put 

us off so please send your 

children in appropriate clothing 

for all weather conditions.  

PE 

Our PE day is Thursday. Children 

need to come to school dressed in 

their PE kits in the morning: 

Blue or black jumper and joggers.  

White t-shirt 

Trainers 

Most of our PE sessions are done 

outside so children need to be 

dressed so that they are warm.   

Well done Year One  

Well done an amazing first term back at school. We are looking forward to 

an even more amazing term 2. Thank you parents for your continued 

support.   


